

Dear Shareholder,

On behalf of everyone at Enterprise Bank, we hope you and your family are enjoying the relaxation of the summer months. We are pleased to share with you our most recent earnings press release which includes our unaudited financial statements for the three months ending June 30, 2017, as well as some of our recent developments.

## Windham, New Hampshire Grand Opening

With the final work nearing completion, our Windham Branch will have its soft opening in the next few weeks. To officially mark the opening of our 24th location, we will hold our ribbon cutting ceremony on Tuesday, August 29th. Located at 15 Indian Rock Road, Windham represents our seventh location in Southern New Hampshire, a vibrant and growing market for the bank. The opening reception will begin at 9:00 a.m. with the ribbon cutting ceremony taking place at 9:45 a.m. Shareholders who are interested in attending the event are asked to contact Clare Macoul at 603-315-1581 or Clare.Macoul@ebtc.com.

## **Enterprise Wealth Management Sets Date for 2017 Investor Forum**

Enterprise Wealth Management and Enterprise Investment Services will host their annual Investor Forum on Wednesday, October 25, 2017 at the Andover Country Club, Andover, MA. Nina Easton, a bestselling author, magazine writer, and TV commentator will be our keynote speaker. A former senior editor and award-winning columnist for Fortune Magazine, Easton is now chair of Fortune Most Powerful Women International and co-chair of the Fortune Global Forum. She is founding partner of SellersEaston Media, dedicated to telling the life stories of leaders in business, the arts, public service and philanthropy. The welcome reception will start at 5:00 p.m., the speaking program will begin at 6:00 p.m. Shareholders who are interested in attending the event are asked to contact Erin Faticanti at Enterprise Wealth Management at 978-656-5676 or Erin.Faticanti@ebtc.com.











## **An Invitation to New Shareholders**

Over the past 29 years, Enterprise Bank has created a comprehensive suite of products and services to support the needs of both our business and consumer customers. During that time, many of Enterprise Bank's shareholders have become customers, and customers have become shareholders. If you are not presently a customer of the bank, we invite you to visit one of our soon-to-be 24 branch locations to meet with a trusted advisor or visit our website at www.EnterpriseBanking.com. It would also be our pleasure to personally work with you in regards to new business. Feel free to contact any one of us by phone or via email at George.Duncan@ebtc.com, Jack.Clancy@ebtc.com or Richard.Main@ebtc.com.

> As always, if we can be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us, or just walk in to say hello. We thank you for your continued support of Enterprise Bank.

George L. Duncan Chairman

gack Chy

Richard W. Main President

Richard W man



